CITY OF BOWLING GREEN
ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT

LAND AND WATER CONVERSATION FUND

OUTDOOR RECREATION LEGACY PARTNERHIP PROGRAM

$750,000 GRANT

RIVERFRONT PARK PROJECT
The City of Bowling Green has received pre-application approval of a $750,000 Land and Water Conservation Fund (LWCF), Outdoor Recreation Legacy Partnership Grant from the National Park Service (NPS) through the Kentucky Department for Local Government.

One of the conditions of the grant is for the City to prepare an Environmental Assessment (EA) of the project.  States are required to ensure the interested and affected public has had an opportunity to review and provide written comments on completed environmental assessments for LWCF proposals.  This public comment period shall be no less than 30 days.  The notice an EA is available for review shall be published in the local newspapers and community notices, posted on the sponsoring agency’s web site, and made broadly known to the public in such a way that the interested and affected public has ample notice of the public comment period.  The State/project sponsor is responsible for reviewing the public comments.  These comments and the responses that address all substantive comments are to be included in the proposal’s submission to NPS.  
The Environmental Assessment has been prepared and is available for review on the City’s website page at https://www.bgky.org/.  The public comment period will run from April 7, 2021 through May 7, 2021.

Please send all comments regarding the Environmental Assessment to the office of the City Grants Coordinator by email to:

Nick.Cook@bgky.org
Or by mail to:

City of Bowling Green

Attention: Nick Cook

P.O. Box 430

Bowling Green, KY  42102-0430

